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August 8, 2019 
 
 
 

Prospective Vendor(s): 
 
Subject: Future Solicitation for Actuarial Services 
 
This notice is being issued by the State of Florida, Agency for Health Care Administration, to let 
prospective Vendors know that the Agency intends to issue a competitive solicitation to procure 
a single vendor to provide actuarial services for managed care capitation rate setting for the 
Florida Medicaid program.  The Florida Agency for Health Care Administration intends to 
release this solicitation by the end of calendar year 2019. 
 
 
Please note that if the Agency engages in discussions with potential vendors about the 
procurement, those vendors will be at risk of disqualification due to conflict of interest. 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 
Crystal Demott 
Crystal Demott, Procurement Director 
Bureau of Support Services 

 


